
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 8 

Ref: 8ENF-L 

SENT VIA REGULAR MAIL 

Bill and Hayli Thompson, Owners 
The Ranch House of Dupuyer 
P.O. Box 142 
Dupuyer, Montana 59432 

1595 Vl/ynkoop Street 
DENVER, CO 80202·1129 

Phone 800-227-8917 
http://www.epa.gov/region08 

September 30, 2012 

2012 OCT - I PH 3: 19 

Re: Case Closure, Ranch House of Dupuyer Public Water System, Docket No. SDWA-08-2009-0036 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Thompson: 

I am writing to notify you that the terms of the Consent Agreement filed with the presiding officer on 
August 30, 2012 in the above-reference matter have been fully satisfied. I was notified on September 26, 
2012, that payment of the penallY had been received in full. This matler is now closed. Thank you on 
behalf of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency for your cornmitmentto fulfilling the terms of our 
agreement. 

Although the Ranch House of Dupuyer public water system currently is closed, please do not hesitate to 
conlact Sienna Meredith of the EPA Montana Office at (406) 457- 5026 for assistance in understanding 
the regulatory requirements should you decide to re-open the system. 

Sincerely, 

A=;s--

cc: John Arrigo, MT DEQ 
Shelley Nolan, MT DEQ 
Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 

Amy Swanson, Attorney 
Legal Enforcement Program 


